Site Inspection Report

The Chief Manager power grid eastern region Transmission
system-1 Patna has submitted a proposal for seeking permission under
Forest Conservation Act 1980 for laying out 400/KV double Circle ( Quard)
transmission line. As per the proposal transmission line pass through
Nabenagar to Patna. The land in question is mostly along the road & river
side. Only 1.5226 ha area falls under Aurangabad Forest Division. Only the
trees of tar & Sissoo are présent in the proposed site plan. No rare/
endangered/unique species of flora & faunas are found in this Site of the
river. It was also found that no protected archeological/ heritage site fences
establishment or anv other important monument is located along prepared
road.

The transmission line is essential for the inter-state electricity
transmission. The land proposed by the user agency is unavailable and barest
minimum for the project Hence recommendation is made for acceptance of

the proposal.

PR

Divisional Forest Officer,
Aurangabad Forest Division,
Aurangabad ( Bihar )



